
 

 

Crystal Tower Condominium Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors Meeting  

August 23, 2022 

 

On August 23, 2022, at 1:56 PM CST, Kevin Logsdon, President of the Crystal 

Tower HOA, emailed to all members of the Board of Directors.  Motion: In follow 

up to a motion made at the Annual Owners’ Meeting that the Board should make 

the final decision on the HOA dues followed by a second with all in favor, Kevin 

Logsdon made a motion that the monthly HOA dues increase by $100 to 

$700/month effective January 1, 2023.   

 

Kris Bishop seconded the motion.  An e-vote was concluded on August 23, 2022, 

at 7:38 PM with all in favor.  The motion was approved.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


